
Improving Mental Health Awareness

The Committee on the Environment, Public Health and Food Safety is calling on Member States to develop awarenessraising campaigns, to
combat stigma and social exclusion and to improve mental health legislation. The report calls for more up-to-date mental health legislation in line
with international human rights. It also calls for a better awareness of good mental health, specifically targeting healthcare professionals,
teachers, parents and employers.

 

For these initiatives the EU should use the funding facilities available through the Seventh Framework Programme and also the European Social
Fund and the European Regional Development Fund.
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